
 

 

 

Help Wanted – Volunteer Board Member  

 

The George Washington Carver Academy (GWCA) Board of Directors is looking for talented 

and conscientious volunteer members who believe in the Academy’s mission and vision and are 

willing to be active in their governance roles. If you can contribute your time, thoughtfulness, 

skills and abilities one evening a month, and if you are interested in exploring this opportunity to 

find out whether this is right for you, please call Karla McGhee, GWCA Board Liaison, at (734) 

562-0418 or email kmcghee@gwcarveracademy.org. 
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